
Become a hospice volunteer 
and make a difference

Hold a hand, lend an ear, run an errand, or 
provide a comforting presence. If you are a 
compassionate, reliable individual with a sincere 
desire to help, we encourage you to join our 
team of valued Northern Light Home Care & 
Hospice volunteers.

Volunteers are needed most to help hospice 
patients in greater Aroostook county. 
Healthcare experience is not required, and 
you will receive the necessary training and 
support needed to help you enjoy a positive 
and rewarding volunteer experience.

Call today to learn about this opportunity 
and sign up for our upcoming training! 

Robin Haynes, Northern Light Home Care & Hospice Volunteer Coordinator | 207-764-9404


